
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INVITATION 
 

The Faculty of Humanities of 

Eötvös Loránd University 

cordially invites you and your relatives to attend 

the Graduation Ceremony 

to be held on Wednesday, 13th February 2019, starting at 1000  

in Mária Terézia Lecture Hall in Gólyavár 
(1088 Budapest, Múzeum krt. 4.), 

 
 

Dr. Gábor Sonkoly 

Dean 


